STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Maths) Week

We have had a very fun week celebrating STEM week which started with an assembly from
Miss Rose. STEM week takes place annually and is aimed at promoting all the sciences in
exciting and interactive ways. We learned about connections (theme of the week) and how
interlinked everything is.

We had science workshops and challenges in the school hall for children and parents. “I
enjoyed making a triangle pyramid with the paper cups.” Aniessa Year 6.

It was a fun way to learn about the importance of science in our everyday lives.

Thank you to everybody who has helped and been part of this, particularly Miss Rose, our
Science Lead.







